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11. RECOVERED MATERIALS FOUNDATION - PRESENTATION ON KERBSIDE PROMOTION 
BUDGET 

 
 Mr Richard Lloyd, CEO, Recovered Materials Foundation attended and updated members on the 

kerbside promotion budget and plan for the 2003/04 year.  Details of the objectives and planned 
activities were provided together with specific information on: 

 
 ● Increase in public awareness programmes, 
 ● Rewarding best practices in recycling and encouraging ideas, 
 ● Coordination and communication with other groups and agencies, 
 
 and the opportunity was taken for members to discuss the presentation and to ask questions. 
 
 The Committee received the information. 
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